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C DIDP   Letter regarding Pte. A. N. Howard's        16 Nov 1944 
        service in the Home Guard                           

 
Accession number: 18/20 
 
Extent: 0.02lm3 / 1item 
 
Access conditions: Access will be granted to any accredited reader 
 
C DIDP/1 Letter addressed to Pte. A. N. Howard from 

Colonel A. A. J. Allen  
Thanking him for his services as a member of the 
Home Guard 

1 item 
 

16 Nov 1944 

 


